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The Frazels acquired this Aechmea sphaerocephala bromeliad about 20 years ago from John    

Anderson in Texas. The plant is about 10 ft in dimension and two offsets bloomed last year. This 

picture is from May 2012, a brilliant red inflorescence the size of a softball with a thick stalk. 

The reason as to the prefix of "sphaero" is because the bloom has a spherical shape. The leaves 

are a light blue -green and have a light fleshy texture. This bloom is quite long -lasting, having been 

around for 6 months. The most interesting is the arrangement of the bracts in a spiral design.   

When Charlie Birdsong from New Orleans was visiting the Frazels, he found this plant blooming 

among the ferns!   Thanks for sharing, Maureen!  
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Our meetings generally offer a speaker on timely and noteworthy topics, member plant sales, a plant 

raffle, special holiday plant auctions, diagnosis of disease and pest problems, and a Country Store 

with selected bromeliad and gardening supplies.  

 

 

954 -530 -0076  

954 -294 -8488  

954 -816-2674  

954 -583 -4277  

954 -449 -3333  

 

954 -321-9229  

bruce4art@aol.com  

954 -587 -6036  

954 -474 -1349 

 

954 -321-9229  

954 -478 -0367  

954 -321-9229  

954 -321-9229  

954 -434 -8466  

954 -434 -8466  

954 -736 -7958  

954 -434 -1329 

954 -530 -0076  

954 -472 -0363  

954 -478 -0367  

The Bromeliad Society International  

http://bsi.org  

 

 

The Florida Council of Bromeliad Societies  

     http://fcbs.org  

The Cryptanthus Society  

http://fcbs.org/cryptanthussociety/  

2012-2013 Officers, Directors and Chairpersons  

Affiliations: Bromeliad Society of Broward County is a member of and supports  

BROMELIAD SOCIETY OF BROWARD COUNTY  

P.O. Box 17272  

Plantation, FL 33318  

http://bsi.org
http://fcbs.org
http://fcbs.org/cryptanthussociety/


 

Hi Bromeliad Lovers,  

I hope this newsletter finds you with a smile on your face from all the  

blooms that are popping out. Your Billbergias, Achemeas and Tillandsias  

should be blooming, so take a walk thru your garden, there is something new  

every day.  

 

Ok letõs get down to businesséé.. First , let me just say thank you to Harriet  

Abo and Larry Davis for coordinating the Holiday Celebration and to all of  

you who brought such great food ð it was delicious. Oh, and to Craig Morell for his great pro-

gram and humor, he is always welcome.  

 

We will be voting on whether we will be meeting where the City of Plantation has available,  if 

we will not meet , still put out a Scurf and do 1 time a month òmeet- upsó or (which still has to 

be confirmed if it is ok) meet at the Lutheran church where the BUSH Club meets.  

 

Next ð February 1st DUES ARE DUE ð 

April we will be having elections ð if you are interested in being on the board, please get with 

me asap.  

 

Garden Fest and the show are right around the corner ð I am looking for help to find advertis-

ers in the booklet -  please get with me at the meeting or email me. $25.00 business card size,     

$ 75.00 half page and $125.00 for a full page. Call me or email me so I can get the forms to 

you ð 

                                                     Thanks so much ð See you on the 28th,  

                                                     Colleen 

 

The Presidentõs Message 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Reminder:  Please sign in at meetings so we can track  attendance.  Also, if 

you change your snail or email address,  please let us know.  Thanks!  

 
Great suggestion from Bill David:  In the interest of being more eco and budget friendly,  if you 

are reorganizing your gardening supplies and have some have gently used pots that you no longer 

need or want, consider bringing them in for other members to adopt or purchase.  

Membership News  

Welcome new member:  Sergio Amaro from Ft. Lauderdale  

                                                                     

                                          

                                                  

                                   

             
JANUARY  

Harrietõs Hoots 

 Happy New Yearéé I hope that you all had a safe and happy one.  Well , itõs another year of 

meetings, raffles , and buying bromeliads to take home , love and care for .  Yes, thatõs right you 

have to love your plants and give them the best care you can or they will turn on you and refuse 

to give you any pups.  Not to mention any names, but I have known a few plants that have done 

that.  

 

Our holiday party was great and I trust that everyone had a fun time.  I thought that you all 

outdid yourselves with what you brought to the table.  My thanks go out to everyone for your 

contributions and as I have said in the past, you are great cooks and bring such delicious foods 

that we should definitely change our name to the Broward Culinary Society (lol)   I think we can 

take it on the road ð whoõs up for it????  

 

I just canõt wait to see what will be brought to the table at our next meeting.   

 

See you all then.  

 

Hugs, Harriet  

Bob Smith  

Laretta Smith  

Gayle Spinell - Gellers  

Joe Zicarelli  



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 
    

 

 
  

 

 

The Holiday Social was one all around terrific event!  It was a night of fab food, great surprise plants, 

extra prizes and useful info thanks to Craig Morell who gave us the scoop on dealing with pests.  

 
1. Snail control:   Organic Method: Pool Filter Powder (Diatomaceous Earth): Dust ground; reapply after every  

             rain.  Inorganic Method: Snail Bait:  A few pellets per sq. ft. area suffices, but is toxic to pets . 

             Other option:  set out dishes of beer, then cover the dishes with a plate to keep rain out. The yeast    

             kills the snails.  

2. Fungus Control:   Banrot: 1 Tsp. per gallon, available thru Universal  

             Enterprises.  Captan: Use the powder to cover cutting areas exposed     

             when cutting off pups.  

3. Fire Ant Control:    Mix Acephate (generic Orthene) with Publix                

             òMild & gentle Ultra Dish Detergentó  (check quantities of each .)  Pour  

             on mounds ,  great and immediate control.  

4.  Aphid Control:  Orthene will act immediately and will be long -acting.  

5.  Scale and nematodes :  Thickly spread coffee grounds under trees and bushes to control.  

6. Pest Control:  Orthene or Acephate (generic version of Orthene); MERIT (Systemic Pesticide, BAYER  

             PRODUCT)  Generic version is available at Universal Enterprises .    Will kill Whitefly !   

For more info , check out Craigõs blog:  Ask the Plant Guy at http:pinecrestgardenguy.blogspot.com/  
                                                                                                                                   Notes courtesy of Bridget Sheeks  

 

From Our December Meeting     The Holiday Social!  

Thanks,    

Craig! 

http:pinecrestgardenguy.blogspot.com/

